

## Arkansas-Louisiana Conference of Seventh-day Adventists

7025 Greenwood Road, Shreveport, Louisiana 71119

## Office of the President

February 3, 2021

Dear Believers in Jesus,

We recently received information from the General Conference regarding vaccinations for COVID-19. I invite you to read the information carefully and prayerfully.

You, like me, may have already heard many different thoughts about the vaccine. I'm sure you have questions. Our administrative team wanted to share with you what we have learned. Our team is not taking an official position on the vaccine. We believe that you should read, study, and pray about it for yourself. Whatever you decide on the issue is between you and the Lord.

It is our desire that you hear what we hear. May the Lord bless you and give you wisdom as you make important life decisions.

Yours in the Master's service,

Lichard C. Dye, Sr.

Richard C. Dye, Sr.

President

RCD/rd